STATE HIGHWAY COMMISSION
OF KANSAS

IMPORTANT

C. M. YOELKER, — TO AVOID DELAY ALWAYS REFER

SUPERINTENDENT
VEHICLE DEPARTMENT i RS A

TOPEKA
September 22, 1944

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
801 Louisiana

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear lir. Allen:

Under the Kansas law it is not permissible for one
person to hold two like licenses for the current period,
July 1, 1943, to July 1, 1945. Our records show that
you were issued operator's license No. 16-7764,., Ve now
find that you have mmde a second application during this
current period, this application being No. 16-1636%.

We will ,therefore, ask that you return receipt No.
16-16368, which was given you at the time second applica-
tion was made, in order that we may authorize a refund
of the 40-cent fee which accompanied this application.

Enclosed is an application for a duplicate. If the
photostatic copy of your original license has been lost

or destroyed and you desire a duplicate, please complete
the form and return to this office.

The regular fee for a duplicate being 25 cents, we
will deduct this amount from the 40 cents remitted for

your second application, and the 1l5-cent refund will be
authorized and mailed you in due tinme.

Assuring you of our desire to be of service to you
at all times, we are,

Very truly yours,

C. M. VOELKER, Superintendent
Vehicle Departmen
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